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To whom it may concern

Having read what this abortion law reform bill is wanting to do in changing the current law
 bill is so distressing. This new bill will make our state of Queensland the worst in the
 world concerning the abortion law and taking a baby's life. 

Many years ago I had an abortion which has affected my life. People say you work through
 it but you really don't you always have an empty feeling that you carry. This bill is so
 cruel saying it is okay to take a baby's life even near full term. There are so many women
 who cannot have a child that would love to adopt a little baby. 

My email is to ask you DO NOT LET this bill be passed through parliament but to look
 into other ways to protect both the mother and the baby in a difficult circumstance.

As the present government of Queensland you are there to protect and look after all people
 including these little babies that this bill wants to abort and take their right to live. 

Thank you
Regards
Marilyn Sedgwick
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